
 

 

Vet Club 
Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending Vet Club on Mondays after school. The club will run 
from 3.20pm to 4.15pm and is open to Year 3. The dates of the club are listed below: 
 
Monday 15th January  
Monday 22nd January  
Monday 29th January  
Monday 5th February  
Half-term 
Monday 19th February  
Monday 26th February  
Monday 4th March   
Monday 11th March  
Monday 18th March No teacher-led clubs due to Teaching & Learning Week 
 
The club will take place in Poplar Classroom; collection will be from the children’s entrance gate on Hall 
Road.  
 
Children attending Vet Club will not need any additional kit or equipment. During the club we will be 
looking at different animal pet care as well as practising some first aid skills. As this is an indoor club, it 
will run regardless of the weather. Please provide children with an additional healthy snack, which they 
can eat before the start of the session. Please note, due to space a maximum of 30 children will be able 
to attend Vet club. We will accept children on a first come first served basis and will let parents know 
who will be attending. Any children not chosen will be kept in mind for next time. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please return the permission slip below to Mrs Clark by Thursday 11th 
January (Poplar Class). 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Clark  

 
 
 
 
 
 



ps   

 

 
 
 

xxx Club slip: Please return to xxxxxxx 
 

Name of child and class         
 

I would like my child to attend the club. 
 
Parent/ carer signature:      Date:      
 
Emergency contact number:             
 
Medical needs:              
 
Going home arrangements:             

 


